
  

 Whole School Information 

Welcome to the 
Summer Term 

 

A big welcome back to everyone following the Easter holidays.  I hope everyone has had a 
restful break.  We are looking forward to having all children back at school tomorrow, 
Tuesday 20

th
 April 2021.   

 

Reminder of School 
Start Times 

Please make sure you read the letter that was emailed to all parents on 1
st

 April 2021 titled 
School Gates Opening after Easter.   Please help us to ensure your child arrives at school at 
the correct time to allow us to do some early morning group work with some children from 
8.30 a.m. to 8.50 a.m.   
 

Keeping Children Off 
School if Unwell 

Please continue to remain extra vigilant if your child is unwell in any way.  As 
communicated to you prior to Easter, please help us to minimise the spread of any illnesses 
in school by keeping your child off school if they are unwell.  Now that testing is 
increasingly available I would urge you not to hesitate, if your child is displaying any Covid-
19 symptoms, to get a PCR test.    

 

We appreciate that it is very difficult to tell whether your child may have a cold or a 
symptom of Covid-19 and therefore we ask that you err on the side of caution if your child 
is unwell.  Please complete the Absence Form on the school website for each day of 
absence to keep us informed of the reason for absence.  A reminder that if your child does 
have any Covid-19 symptoms then they will need to have negative result from a Covid-19 
PCR Test before they are able to return to school. 

 

School Diary Dates 

A reminder that the dates for the summer term are on our school calendar.  These dates 
are provisional but are unlikely to change.  If we do have to change things at short notice 
this may be beyond our control and we will always explain why an event has been 
cancelled or postponed and give you as much notice as possible.   
 
Calendar view – for those of you who find the Online School Calendar difficult to view, the 
best way to view the calendar on a PC is to click on a the ‘Month’ view.  This shows all of 
the dates in a list: 
 

 
 

 

Round Hill Bulletin 11:  19th April 2021 

The Round Hill Bulletin is designed to help disseminate important 
information in between monthly Newsletters. 

A copy is on the School Website. 
 

https://www.roundhill.notts.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=5536&type=pdf
https://www.roundhill.notts.sch.uk/page/?title=Absence+Reporting+and+Attendance&pid=610
http://www.roundhill.notts.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=2&pid=49&viewid=15
https://www.roundhill.notts.sch.uk/newsletters

